From: Price-Fay, Michelle

To: Rutherford, Jamie H. (DNREC)

Cc: Ottinger, Elizabeth; Martinsen, Jessica
Subject: DNREC CGP

Date: Monday, February 3, 2020 7:53:28 AM

Good Morning Jamie,

EPA received the latest revisions to Delaware’s draft Construction General Permit (CGP) by email
dated January 16, 2020. The documents provided to EPA were revised to address comments that
EPA had been previously provided on both the draft permit and fact sheet and follow up discussions
between DNREC and EPA staff. EPA reviewed these revised documents as part of the formal review
process and will not be providing further comments and/or an objection to the permit at this time.
DNREC may proceed to public notice of these documents to continue the permit issuance process.
Please keep us updated on the status of the

Should any significant changes to the documents occur as a result of public comments, the
documents must be resubmitted to EPA for review prior to issuance of the final permit.

Thank you for your efforts to work cooperatively with EPA. Should you have any questions or
concerns, please feel free to reach out to Elizabeth Ottinger, at 215-814-5783. She is also copied on
this email.

Sincerely,
Michelle

Michelle Price-Fay, Chief
Clean Water Branch
Water Division (3WD40)
U.S. EPA Region llI

1650 Arch Street
Philadelphia, Pa 19103
215-814-3397
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